
JAMES CAMPBELL HIGH SCHOOL BAND BOOSTERS 
EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

Present:  Scott Eriksen, Band Director Barb Valona, Band Support 
  Jason Higashionna, President Nancy Lord, Secretary 

Wednesday, February 9, 2022 6:30pm via Webex 

Meeting called to order at 6:35pm.


Board scheduled a freshmen MB uniform fitting and MB coat return date of Saturday, 3/5/22, 
from 9-12. MB Coats must be dry cleaned prior to return. Barb and Nancy can attend. Will 
reach out to other parents to assist. Jason will take inventory of our sizing shoes and bibbers 
on hand and will check with DeMoulin to order what is needed for the fitting date and cost of 
each item.


Directors will be holding a MB kick-off meeting for EMMS & Ilima incoming freshmen either 
2/25 or 3/3.  They will distribute information packets with a measurement form, estimated 
uniform cost and fees list, tentative schedule, expectations, etc. Those incoming freshman who 
cannot make the uniform fitting, can fill out the measurement form instead. Directors estimate 
approximately 50 incoming freshman to join band. Directors would like board to attend.


Board agreed to keep previous MB commitment fee of $80 for upcoming season. This includes 
$60 coat rental fee and $20 Band Booster Membership fee. Board agreed to collect these 
funds prior to uniform distribution. Boosters will need to purchase at least 50 new MB coats at 
cost of $184 each plus cost of shipping. Coat order needs to be submitted asap, when fittings 
are completed.


Scott stated MB show drill estimated cost is $1500-2000. Additional $2000 cost for music, he 
will attempt to get school to cover music cost.


Jason stated that Hale Koa is not taking reservations for Band Banquet, board will need to 
seek out an alternative venue. Barb suggested a luncheon instead of dinner to offset costs.


Jason stated he is still looking into used vending machine for reeds, however directors stated 
responsibility ultimately lies with students to purchase their own reeds.


Scott stated to add Hawaii Wind Band Festival to calendar for CB/SB 4/4-4/6.


Scott stated he is waiting for a response from school admin regarding information pertaining to 
MB DC trip. Once response is received, board will proceed with confirming parade 
participation commitment and submitting $1500 required deposit fee.


Pause for Paws MB performance is scheduled for Saturday, 2/26 at school. Student show time 
is 4:30. Directors will let board know if assistance is needed.


Meeting adjourned at 7:59pm.




Upcoming Events:

2/25 or 3/3	 	 MB kick-off meeting EMMS & Ilima incoming freshmen

2/26 	 	 Sat	 Pause for Paws MB Performance 

3/25	 	 Fri	 Senior Luau (no band performance)

4/3	 	 Sun	 Mililani Spring Fest Winter Drumline/Guard 

4/4-4/6  Mon-Wed	 Hawaii Wind Band Fest CB/SB 

4/6	 	 Wed 	 Hawaii Invitational at Kaiser Winter Drumline/Guard

4/7-4/9     Thu-Sat	 OBDA Parade of Bands SB Location TBD

4/23	 	 Sat	 Senior Prom (no band performance)

5/21	 	 Sat	 Graduation 


Events TBD:

Firm date on MB kick-off meeting with incoming freshmen

MB DC Trip Parent Meeting

Aloha Concert

Band Banquet



